
Budget Workshop Meeting – May 24, 2019 

 

The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Friday, May 24, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. in the Graham 
County Transit Facility located at 201 West Fort Hill Robbinsville, NC for a budget workshop meeting. 
Board present was Dale Wiggins, Connie Orr, Lynn Cody and Jacob Nelms. Board absent was Keith Eller. 
Machelle Crisp, Deputy Finance Officer served as Clerk due to Clerk Crisp absence.  

 

1. Chairman Wiggins called the meeting to order. 
2. Chairman Wiggins ask Manager Garland to proceed with the budget review. Manager Garland 

discussed the Stecoah Valley Center appropriation. Manager Garland stated that the Travel and 
Tourism Board gave them $12,500.00 and they have received two grants. Manager Garland gave 
a copy of their financial statement to the board. The board agreed to give $10,000.00 to the 
Stecoah Valley Center.  

3. Chairman Wiggins recessed the meeting. 
4. Chairman Wiggins called the meeting back to order. 
5. The board agreed to discuss the Stecoah Valley Center lease at the regular meeting to be held 

on June 4, 2019. 
6. Commissioner Orr made the motion to continue this meeting to Tuesday, May 28, 2019. 

Commissioner Nelms seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

 

____________________________________________________________ 
Dale Wiggins, Chairman, Graham County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Lynn Cody, Vice-Chairman, Graham County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Keith Eller, Member, Graham County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Jacob Nelms, Member, Graham County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Connie Orr, Member, Graham County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
______________________________________ 
Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board 
 


